
ICC Region II 

 
 

August 9, 2023 
 
 

Cindy Davis, Committee Chairman 

C/O Will Coffman 

International Code Council, Birmingham District Office 

900 Montclair Road 

Birmingham, AL 35213 

RE: ICC Board Nomination 

Dear Chairman Davis and Members of the Committee: 

As President of ICC Region II, Chapter of the International Code Council I am writing in 

support of Steve McDaniel for Re-election to a 3 year at large position on the ICC Board 

of Directors at the 2023 Annual Business Meeting in St Louis. 

Mr. McDaniels 25 years of experience and continuing service on the ICC Board, as 

well as his service on various ICC committees has proven his dedication to the industry 

and the members of the International Code Council. Steve continues to be an advocate 

for the code adoption and the implantation process as well as an advocate for the 

continuing education of code officials across the country.  

ICC Region II fully supports Mr. McDaniels continued service on the ICC Board of 

Directors because his experience and passion will continue to serve the ICC organization 

and its membership in the future. 

 

 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Andie Lorenz CBO ACO 

President ICC Region II 


